
To the honorable office of JR, 

While the duties of my office have unfortunately left me with little time to 
ascertain the nature of your puzzle, it is something I do intend to devote a 
fair amount of effort upon my first opportunity.  

I am most pleased to hear that you and your people likewise give the Arcane 
the respect they are due, and am quite interested to hear more of the 
branch of magic that you have explored. Whenever you are prepared to open 
to Al’Daric, we would be most interested in allowing the mages of your land to 
apply to attend the Elthin Academy, if we may in turn send some of our 
mages to your Magical Academy, to facilitate the spread of knowledge that 
benefits us all. 

Regarding the positioning of the first Embassy of Trade, we may certainly 
found it wherever it pleases you, as distance is no object to the Pathways. If 
I may suggest, however, might the Embassy be opened upon the border 
between the Quotidian Quorum and another nation, such as near the point 
where you border both the Kingdom of Grovel and the Keitan League? In this 
way, you may experience the benefits of trading with Al’Daric in even the 
far corners of your land, instead of merely the area close to our border. We 
could open another near the Rahastan Assembly of Tribes as well, to truly 
provide all your peoples with access to trade. 

Regardless of the location, I will begin the process of creating a new Path. I 
apologize that it will perhaps be a month or more before it is complete, but 
the process of founding an Embassy of Trade is quite involved and time-
consuming. 

May this be the start of a long and prosperous trade arrangement, 

Looking Ever Onwards,  

The Headmaster 
 


